
Question on Notice 

No. 1250 

Asked on 8 November 2022 

 
 

MR J MCDONALD ASKED MINISTER FOR POLICE AND CORRECTIVE SERVICES 
AND MINISTER FOR FIRE AND EMERGENCY SERVICES (HON M RYAN)— 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to answer to Question on Notice No. 965 of 2022— Will the Minister advise 
of the 9,413 new weapons licensing applications, how many are from weapons holders 
who have failed to renew their licenses prior to the expiry date?  
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I am advised by the Queensland Police Service (QPS) that to provide the number 
of weapons holders who have failed to renew their licenses prior to the expiry date would 
require a manual examination of new weapons licence applications records in two 
separate systems. This is considered an unjustifiable use of police resources at this time. 
 
 
 
 
 


